From:

Sent: 02 November 2023 08:30
To: Planning
Subject: RE: NYM/2023/0707, Low Farm, Beacon Way, Sneaton E12522- Nymnp materials

Good Morning team,
| thought | should mention also a couple of things on the drawing which we had not mentioned on the form.
The roof is to be slate and the client would prefer upvc windows.

Apologies for not noting these earlier.

Kind regards
Neil

BHD DeS|gn Ltd Architectural services

The information contained in this email is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain
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The contents of an attachment to this email may inadvertently contain software viruses which could damage your computer
system. We cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses, you should carry out your own
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